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Good Afternoon,  
  
Last week we sent out a reminder of our management of suspected COVID cases flowchart which is 
also on our website for your reference. We are receiving a high volume of calls with queries so please 
can we remind you of the following key points which have been taken from the gov.uk website:  

• If someone in your household is showing symptoms of COVID, all members of the household 
need to self isolate. The person displaying symptoms should book a test. Whilst you are 
awaiting the results the entire household should self isolate until the results are received this 
therefore means that children should not be sent into school during this period. If a negative 
result is received the children may return to school as long as they are well and no one else in 
the household has symptoms.  

• If a child develops symptoms within school, we will require you to also collect their siblings at 
the same time in order to self isolate as a household.  

• School must be informed if symptoms have developed over a weekend and/or a test has been 
taken by a member of the household. Please visit our website under the COVID tab 'Who to 
Contact' to find the correct person to report this to.  

• If you have been informed that you or your child have been in contact with a person who has 
had a positive test result for COVID-19, you must self-isolate at home for 14 days from the 
date of your last contact with them. This is because you are at risk of developing COVID-
19 for the next 14 days. Even if you never develop symptoms, you can still be infected and 
pass the virus on without knowing it. To determine if you require a test please 
visit https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test  

For more information please refer to the gov.uk website and contact school if you are unsure in any 
way about how to handle your current circumstance.  
 

Kind Regards 
 
The Oakmeadow Leadership Team 
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